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) Commissioner Joseph M. Hendrie
'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Matomic Building
1717 H Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Joe:

I enclose a copy of the Gatlinburg 11 Workshop Proceedings, An Acceptable
Future Nuclear Energy System. The workshop, which was sponsored by the
Department of En egy, brought together about forty representatives of
the nuclear enterprise and of public regulatory bodies. The purpose was
to examine various ideas for improving the enterprise so that nuclear
fission can continue to contribute to our energy system.
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I hope you will find the deliberations useful. Should you have any
comments about the workshop, I hope you will forward them to me.

! Sincerely,
1

i Alvin M. Weinberg
I -RIC) C1'.!'4R-- Director
{ institute for Energy Analysis
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Enclosure: As stated
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P.S.: I am also including some recent speeches that may be of interest
to you.

A.M.W.
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